
 

 

February 2, 2024 

Re: Bell Craft and Service- Ontario Election Results 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

We would like to inform you that the following individuals have been elected by the delegates in their 

respective regions to serve on the bargaining committee: 

- Paul Couvion - South / West 

- Steve Wanless - GTA 

- Marshall Saar - North / East 

We would like to express our gratitude to all those who put themselves forward as candidates, as well as 

extend a special thanks to the election committee, consisting of Spencer, Mike, and John, for their 

dedicated efforts throughout the week. Your commitment is greatly appreciated. 

With regards to the Alternate positions, we will be sending out an invitation for a brief meeting on 

Wednesday morning next week. If agreeable to the delegates, we can proceed with the alternate 

election in the same manner or potentially hold it during the pre-caucus. 

 

In Solidarity, 

 

 

Clayton Nunn 

 

CN/kwcope343 


